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Subject: FW: NLH - Amended GRA - Vale's Application for NLH to Fully Respond to Certain RFIs - 
NLH Request for Extension to File Reply

From: Geoffrey P. Young                                            
Sent: June 5, 2015 11:52 AM 
To: NL Public Utilities Board 
Subject: Re: NLH Amended GRA - To Parties - Schedule - Vale's Application for an Order Compelling NLH to Fully 
Respond to Certain RFIs 
 
Ms. Blundon, 
 
Hydro is presently discussing with Vale the subject matter of Vale's Application with a view to resolving to mutual 
satisfaction the form and content of the responses to the RFIs under dispute. At this time, it is anticipated that the 
matter could be resolved within a few working days. 
We therefore respectfully request a brief extension to June 10 as the date upon which Hydro would need to file a 
Reply to Vale's Application. 
Geoffrey P. Young 
                                                                                           
Geoffrey P. Young                                            
Senior Legal Counsel                                         
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - a Nalcor Energy company                           
w. www.nlh.nl.ca                                             
                                                                                           
 
 
 




